
Newsletter #14 - Te Pānui o te kura o Rāwhiti:  26th August 2022 
E ara ake ana i te ūruhi 

Rising Above The Ordinary 

 
From The Principal -  Te Pū kāea a te Tumuaki 
 
Kia ora koutou 
 
It is hard to believe the end of this week will see us half way 
through Term 3 and on the very edge of spring. Our thoughts are 
with our Nelson and West Coast connections as they recover 
from the weather bombs of the last week. It seems there are con-
tinued challenges in all communities at present and we hope for 
strength and resilience to grow through these times. 
 
What a delight today to host our first whole school assembly for 
2022! Thank you to everyone who joined us for the occasion. It 
was great to hear children from each studio present their  
speeches as part of our Communication learning concept for the 
year. Speeches are just one way of communicating our ideas, 
opinions and  stories.  
 
I hope you have marked  September 27th and 28th on your  
calendars so that you don’t miss our first ever whole school  
production! “Te Karoro Karoro - The Seagulls Chatter” is an 
original production created by our children and teachers,  
inspired by our learning focus this year - What if our stories were 
heard as loud as the seagull’s scream? The production will run 
for 2 nights with 6.30pm performance times. We are currently 

running a poster competition for our production 
- so please encourage your child to enter a  
design.  

 

continues on next page ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
AUGUST 
 
29&30 Year 4 Marae Visit 
31st Y7/8 Ski Trip 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
7th Wig Wednesday 
9th Scholastic Book Club Closes 
12th Te Ahi Ora—Fire Spinning 
 Performance 
14th School Photos 
21st BOT Elections 
22nd BOT Meeting 
27/28 School Production 
30th Last Day of Term 3 
 
OCTOBER 
 
17th Term 4 Starts 
31Oct—2Nov Y5 Camp, Glentui 
2-4Nov Y6 Camp, Glentui 
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RESILIENCE     Apatahi     “We Bounce Back” 

From The Principal  continued … 
 
I am looking forward to spending Monday at Ra paki Marae with some of our Year 4 students, who will 
be having their first overnight stay as part of our EOTC programme.   
 
Something else for you to look forward to is the Te Ahi Ora ‘Fire Spinning’ demonstration here at 
school on September 12th from 6-7pm. The Te Ahi Ora team will be working alongside some of 
our classes on September 5th and 12th, teaching non-fire lessons to students, providing new ways for 
them to learn and connect with each other. We encourage parents to come along and watch our children 
perform on September 12th, and even to learn alongside them. This is a pivotal part of the programme, 
where we get to put the lessons throughout the day into play with the real deal. Thanks to Creative New 
Zealand, we are able to provide Te Ahi Ora to your community free of charge. 
 
Returning to school following illness 
While Covid is not causing us as many problems as it did last term, we are still dealing with all of the 
usual childhood illnesses. We are regularly asked when a child can return to school following an illness. 
  
The Ministry of Health has confirmed that the guidance for returning to schools following vomiting or 
diarrhoea has not changed. If a child is free of those symptoms for 48 hours, they can attend school 
again.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cycle Safety  
If your child rides their bike to school, please remind them about safety on the roads.  We regularly  
receive messages from concerned motorists who have been involved in a ‘near miss’ when a child has 
pulled out in front of them without looking behind them, or signalling that they are turning. 
 
We have cycle safety lessons here each year, but children also need regular reminders about being safe 
on the roads.  
 
Kia Manawaroa 
Kia Mnawaroa is the Ministry of Education’s pa nui for wha nau Ma ori. It is written by Ma ori for Ma ori, 
with information about opportunities and milestones in education, Ma ori success as Ma ori, Te Reo 
Ma ori, and COVID-19 updates relevant to wha nau as and when appropriate. 
  

continues on next page ... 
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INTEGRITY     Wairuatanga     “We Stand” 

From The Principal  continued … 
 
Kia Manawaroa ... 
The latest issue is out now with updates about: 

 Te Wiki o te Reo Ma ori dates 
 New resource to support tamariki transition into kura 
 Wha nau wellbeing and support 
 And so much more!  

Read the latest issue of Kia Manawaroa: 
Kia Manawaroa August 2022 – Education for parents’ and wha nau 

Board of Trustees Elections 
Please make sure you have your say by voting in the Board of Trustees election. Voting papers were 
posted out on Wednesday so should be arriving soon.  Congratulations to Helen Hogarth who is the Staff 
Trustee. 
 
 
Nga  mihi nui ki a koutou katoa 
Liz Weir 
Principal 

 
Principals Awards 
Ngā tāonga a te Tumuaki 
 
 
Rongo-ma-tane 
Alira x2, Asha x6, Autumn, Ava M x4, Avalon,  
Bella x2, Caitlyn, Dillon, Eli x2, Elijah, Georgia x4, 
Isla P, Jack x2, Jasmine, Jayden, Leilani, Marama, 
Margaret, Nevaeh x3, Oliver x2, Ollie x3, Rad x2, 
Rosalie, Shayla, Tara, Tikaia, Tilly D-T, Tilly T x5, 
Travis, Violet, William x8, Zane, Zaquia x2 
 
Papatūānuku: 
Ailla, Ava, Beau x2, Brooklyn, Carter, Edie, Eli x2,  
Grayson, Indie, Joel, Layla, Logan, Maddie H,  
Mahalia, Marshal, Mattis x2, Mia, Mikayla, Nova x2, 
Pearl, Ricky x3, Tahlia, Tayah, Te Ariki, Vinnie,  
Wyatt x2 
 
Tane Mahuta 
Quinn   

 
Thank You! 
 
Thanks to North Beach Tennis Club for the dona-
tion of tennis balls.  These will be shared into stu-
dio sports kits and into the PE teaching equip-
ment.   

https://mailchi.mp/education/kia-manawaroa-12-august-2022
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SUCCESS     Angitu     “We Achieve” 

 
Wig Wednesday 
 
Hi everyone, my name’s Brooke 
and I’m a year 8 from Tangaroa 
at Ra whiti School. 
 
For the past four years I’ve run 
an event called Wig Wednesday 
at Ra whiti. This is an event where everyone 
comes to school wearing a wig or with crazy 
hair and brings a donation that will go towards 
The Child Cancer Foundation, a charity that 
helps children living with cancer. You may 
already know why this cause is important to 
me because of the other years I’ve run Wig 

Wednesday, but when I was 
younger, I was diagnosed with 
Leukemia. In case you're not too 
familiar with Leukemia, it’s 
basically a type of cancer where 
your body is creating too many 

white blood cells. I was diagnosed when I was 
one, and finished treatment when I was four. 
Just like for anyone battling cancer, the years 
going through treatment were tough for not 
just me, but all of my family as well. But the 
money that we raise can help a child to have a 
more enjoyable time, or help parents and 
caregivers cover some costs, e.g. money for 
petrol to drive to hospital. 
 
Last year Ra whiti School did an amazing job at 
donating towards The Child Cancer Foundation 
and I’m hoping that this year we can do the 
same, or even better! I really hope everyone 
wears a wig or has a funky hairstyle, brings a 
donation, and most importantly, has fun! If 
parents or caregivers would like to make a 
separate donation, you can click the link below, 
this will take you to Ra whiti Schools donation 
page. 
 
https://wigwednesday.org.nz/
rawhitischool 

Last Chance To Get Your Bread Tags in! 

https://wigwednesday.org.nz/rawhitischool
https://wigwednesday.org.nz/rawhitischool
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EMPATHY     Manaakitanga     “We Care” 

 

RĀWHITI SCHOOL 
School Board Elections 

Parent Election Notice  

 
You will soon receive in the post information on the 
candidates who have been nominated to be a  
Parent Representative on the Board of Trustees.  
Also included is a voting paper. 
 
You can either post your voting paper to us in the 
envelope provided or it can be handed in to the  
office.  There is a BALLOT BOX at the office for the 
voting papers to be put in. 
 
Voting closes at 4pm on Wednesday 21st  
September 2022. 
 
Signed:  Jude Bell, Returning Officer 

 
School Accounts 
 
Your child’s school account has 

been updated to include activities that are  
currently happening at school.   
 
The following activities are optional and  
contain a cost component.  We appreciate your 
payment for the following activities if they are 
showing on your child’s account. 
 
Touch Rugby  ICAS exam 
Kiwi Competition Lake Daniell’s tramp 
Basketball  Dancing like the Stars 
Stationery  Uniforms 
 
Year 5/6 camp in Oct/Nov has been added to 
your account because you may find it easier to 
make smaller payments between now and then. 
 
Year 4 Marae visit is on August 29-30th.  The $30 
cost per student relates to the cost of food,  
accommodation and transport.  These items are 
not covered by the school donation scheme and 
we thank you for your support with your dona-
tion towards this cost. 
 
Winter Sport has been partially subsidised by 
school with a donation of $20 each student  
included on your account. The take-home com-
ponent of the Year 7/8 technology programme   
has a donation cost of $12.50 each term. 
 
Payment can be made by internet banking to  
12-3240-0211804-01 and cash or eftpos at the 
school office. 

Our School Production: 

Te Karoro Karoro— 

The Seagulls Chatter 
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RISING ABOVE THE ORDINARY 

 
School Photos 
 
Your child will come home with a form regarding school photos which will be happening on  
Wednesday 14th September. 
 
If you want a sibling photo, you will need to complete the SIBLING PHOTO REQUEST form and return it 
to the office by Monday 12th September.  This will give the photographers an indication of how many 
sibling photos they will be doing before they arrive.   
 
Due to time constraints we will not be able to take any “cousins” or “friends” 
photos. 
 
All children will have an individual photo and be in a studio photo. 
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RISING ABOVE THE ORDINARY 
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RISING ABOVE THE ORDINARY 

Community Notices – Ngā pānui a te hapori  

(Notices placed here are contingent on space and do not reflect the views or opinions of the school.) 


